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President’s Report - John Hoheusle
Dear Members,

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying the summer. As we move through July, I
want to take a moment to acknowledge the hard work and dedication of each member of
our union. Your efforts continue to ensure the smooth operation of our transit system and
the safety of our community.

Heat safety measures: with the summer heat in full swing, please make sure you are
following all safety protocols to ensure the well-being of our members and customers
working outdoors. Stay hydrated and take regular breaks in shaded areas. Keep an eye on
each other to make sure each one of us gets home safe and does not have a heat related
injury.

Picnic: Our annual picnic was a huge success again this year, with a special thanks to
Vicky Simpson and all of our wonderful volunteers, who worked tirelessly to provide our
members and families a wonderful experience. I appreciate the huge turnout at this event, it
was amazing to see all these different work groups come out and have a great time. We are
hoping this continues in the future and this event continues to grow.

Meetings: Our meetings are a vital part of our community, providing a platform for us to
connect, share ideas, and make important decisions together. Your participation is crucial
to the success of our organization. Here’s why you should attend:

1. Voice your opinions- this is your chance to share your thoughts and influence the
direction of our organization.

2. Stay informed- get the latest updates on our projects, initiatives, and upcoming events

3. Network- connect with fellow members, exchange ideas, and build valuable
relationships

4. Make an impact- your input helps shape our strategies and ensures we meet our
collective goals.

Here’s hoping you will attend out next meeting!

Thank you for your continued support and commitment. Together, we can achieve great
things!

Have a safe summer,

John Hoheusle, President ATU 758
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ATU LOCAL 758
Annual Ron Thornton Memorial Golf Tournament
August 10, 2024 - 9am sharp!
Eagles Pride Golf Course

TEAM TOTAL:

Registrant Information: (This is a pre-paid Event! All registrations and payments must be
received by 7/31/2024)

VERY IMPORTANT

Team of 4-5100.00 per person or Single-5100.00

-All Fees are Non-Refundable

-Incomplete entry forms will not be accepted.

-Sign-ups are now until July 31, 2024,

-All team entries are subject to space availability

MAIL or DROP OFF- COMPLETED FORMS WITH PAYMENT TO UNION OFFICE:

ATU Local 758
6923 LAKEWOOD DR W, B-1
TACOMA, WA 98467

-Cash/Checks only

Please ensure that the dress code is followed to ensure g pleasant visit gt Fagles Pride Golf Course.
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#4PierceTransit

ATU Local 758 Members VS
Pierce Transit Management

Friendly competition for a good cause!

“Stuff the Bus”
Back to School Supply Drive!

Donations Accepted: July 24 thru August 21, 2024

Drop-off locations:
ATU Members; Shuttle Van parked outside Bldg. 4.
Management; marked school supplies boxes through-out agency.

Winners announced on September 4th in the
PT Buzz & ATU 758 Newsletter.

Competition Prize: Donuts!!!
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BACK 7o SCHOUL

Here are some ideas for school items most Students need.

BACK TO SCHOOL BASICS: ACADEMIC SUPPLIES LIST

o Three-ring binder Pencil pouch
o Loose-leaf paper or spiral o Scissors

notebooks
o Stapler and staples

o Graph paper
o Tape or tape dispenser

o Subject dividers
o Post-it Notes

¢ Index cards
o  White-Out

o Plastic folders
o Personal organizer/planner

o Blue or black pens
o  Graphing calculator

o Mechanical pencils
o Backpack

o Permanent markers
o Laptop
o Highlighters
o Wireless printer Computer paper

o Erasers
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Weingarten rights

. This statement could save your job! "If this discussion could in any way lead to my being dis- -
. ciplined or terminated I respectfully request that my shop steward be present at the meeting. :
Without Union representation present, I choose not to respond to any questions or statements." :

UNION MEMBERSHIP MEETING NOTICE

Executive Board meeting -Thursday, August 1, at 3:30pm (EB only)

(ATU Local 758: 6923 Lakewood Dr. B-1, Lakewood, WA)

Charter Meetings
Thursday, August 8th at 6:30 PM & Friday, August 9th at 10 AM
(ATU Local 758: 6923 Lakewood Dr. B-1, Lakewood, WA)
Wednesday, August 14th at 7:15 PM in Longyview,

(upstairs lunchroom: 254 Oregon Way, Longview WA)
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EMAIL ADDRESSES AND CONTACT NUMBERS

John Hoheusle, President/Business Agent: 758president@atu758.org (253)533-0003
Russ Lowe, Vice President/Asst. BA: 758vpresident@atu758.org (253)533-0476
Andrew Boring, Financial Secretary/Treasurer: 758financialsec@atu758.org (253)222-9016
William Dehnel, Recording Secretary: 758recordingsec@atu758.org (253)754-4584

Pattie Clark, office/Web Admin: unionoffice@atu758.org (253)474-3123




